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Y As we step into the heart of January, | am delighted to share the remarkable achievements and
exciting happenings here at IVHS. This month has been a vibrant tapestry of academic excellence,
o_utstandl'ng athletic performances, and awe-inspiring artistic endeavors.

Academics:

Our students continue to shine brightly in their academic pursuits. January presents an
impressive array of achievements, and opportunities. January is the end of the first semester and
students are diligently working to finish the term strong. If you or your student need assistance
with academics please reach out, or take advantage of the after school tutoring options that are
now available. This month our Mathletes will again be competing to establish regional dominance
so reach out for more information regarding how to support them!

Athletics:

The roar of the crowd and the thunder of applause echoed through our campus this month as our
athletes demonstrated exceptional skill and sportsmanship. From thrilling victories on the
basketball court to record-breaking achievements on the mat, our teams have exemplified the
spirit of Responsible, Empathetic, and Dedicated (R.E.D.). It is heartening to witness the growth of
our student-athletes, both as individuals and as integral members of their respective teams. We
celebrate their hard work and sportsmanship.

Arts:

The artistic spirit has flourished within our school walls, with December serving as a canvas for our
amazingly talented students. Whether it was the captivating musical performance by our band
and choir, our annual haliway decorating contest, or making custom designed sugar cookies, our
students have left an indelible mark on the creative landscape this holiday season.

As we reflect on the achievements of 2023, let us look forward to the remainder of the academic
year with optimism and enthusiasm. The collective efforts of our students, educators, and
supportive community continue to make IVHS an amazing place to be!

Wishing you all a fantastic new year!







